WFBS

RADIO - 950 KC - 1000 WATTS - BOX 488 - FORT WALTON BEACH, FLORIDA

STUDIOS OFFICE MIRAMAR HOTEL CHERRY 4-5685

January 7, 1960

Mr. S. R. Morss, Route 3, Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your letter of Dec. 5th, and please excuse our delay in answering. Christmas is sort of a busy time with us, and we are just now sort of settling down.

This is to confirm your report of our equipment test on December 4, 1959. Our engineer read your letter and 'OK'd' it, and was pleased to hear from someone so far away.

We are enclosing some of our circulars which you might like to have.

Wishing you and yours a very happy new year, we are,

Yours sincerely.

Kate Mr. Brown -

(Mrs. H. French Brown, Sr., Program Director)

k